
 

BEFORE SCHOOL LION’S DEN REGISTRATION 

Program Director: Mr. Luis Calderon-Huezo 

Email:  lcalderonnhcdc@gmail.com 

 

GRANT-BASED PROGRAM:  

May 30-June 11:  Registration Window for Grant-Based Spaces 

 Grant-based application available on school website 

 Link available under “Announcements” of homepage OR 

 Go to “Quick Links” select “Academic Programs,” and application under 

“Student Activities” 

 Click “SUBMIT” when application complete and lottery will be conducted by 

SCUSD Youth Development Support Services after June 11 

 Siblings will be grouped together  

 

June 22-26: Family Notification  

 Each family will receive an email notification from Program Director, Mr. Luis 

Calderon-Huezo regarding application status: (1) accepted into Grant-Based 

Lion’s Den OR (2) placed on waitlist for Grant-Based Lion’s Den  

 Each family will need to reply to Mr. C to confirm and accept enrollment into 

Grant-Based Lion’s Den  

 

***Please note that lottery process is completed each school year for grant-based slots to remove barriers for 

vulnerable subgroups of students while providing an opportunity for all families to access Expanded Learning 

programs***  


